
 
School banking is every Tuesday 

We take this opportunity to thank and congratulate our consistent savers every week! 
Parramatta North Public School has decided that as of 2020 we will no longer issue silver or gold 
Dollarmites tokens each week with School Banking.  The number of deposits made by individual 
students and therefore the number of electronic tokens will continue to be tracked by the School 
Banking Volunteer Team via the CBA School Banking Portal. 

We encourage you to keep track of savings and electronic tokens with the CommBank Youth app, 
available on any ios device (requires iOS 9.0 or later) from the App 

Store.   

This innovative banking app gives students hands-on experience in 
learning real-life money skills in a safe and fun digital environment.  
It also provides a new way for students to keep track of their 

electronic tokens.  For more information regarding the CommBank 
Youth App please go to the following link: 
www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking   

Please ensure your child’s deposit slip is correctly filled out before banking with School Banking. The 

below example indicates the fields that are required to be completed. 

    

 
 

 

 

Keep up the great work kids!! 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
School Banking Co-ordinators. 
 

http://www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking

